
 

Music will be heard far and wide thanks to a  

virtual concert being set up by  

Music Partnership North.  
 

Young people from across the region will unite 

through music this December via a live streamed 

concert.   

Twitter: @MPNEhub   Facebook.com/MPNEHub 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION EMAIL 

Fiona.Johnstone@northumberland.gov.uk 

OR VISIT  

https://music.northumberland.gov.uk 

16TH DECEMBER 2020 

7pm 

  click HERE to join us 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClKfjg6wcH3xoNYHRsTn_Sg

